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'D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI-87

Dear Parent, December 27, 2017

Please be informed that the school will close for WINTER BREAK FROM JANUARY 01 TO 10, 2018 for all
the classes and re-open on January 11, 2018.

The last working day for students is December 28, 2017.
There is a PTM on December 29, 2017 from 8.00 am to 10.00 am.
Students are requested to utilize this crucial time to prepare for Pre Board Exams/Unit Tests.

Extra practice assignments/Sample papers/Remedial Worksheets have been distributed by

subject teachers as Holiday Homework. Students are requested to practise them sincerely in their practice
notebooks and submit the completed assignments on January 11, 2018. MARKS WILL BE AWARDED FOR
THESE ASSIGNMENTS.

Pre-Board Examination : The school will conduct Pre-Board Exams for Class IX from January 11 to

January 22, 2018. From 23/01/2018 onwards, school will be working regularly from 8.00 am to 2.00 pm.
Students must study with complete sincerity and seriousness as this exam holds significant weightage in the
Final assessment. Your scores in this exam can improve your total score and get you an opportunity to win
scholarships and awards.

The date-sheet is given below.

Class 11.01.18 15.01.18 17.01.18 20.01.18 22.01.18

IX Social Science Maths Hindi /Sanskrit Science . English

During exam days, the examination will be over at 12:00 noon and the holidays in between the examination

days will be considered as preparatory leaves.

All through examination days, the buses will ply at usual timings in the morning for all classes. In the

afternoon, Class VIII-XIl students will avail the buses at 12:15 p.m. from the Junior Wing of the school.

Wishing all of you and your family members a successful, healthy, happy and happening year ahead!

HAPPY NEW YEAR - 2618111

Humhﬁ
(Manju Malik) . -
Principal



